
From: H S D   
Sent: 2022/06/16 8:06 PM 
To: Dhillon, Gurpreet - Councillor <Gurpreet.Dhillon@brampton.ca>; Singh, Harkirat - Councillor 
<Harkirat.Singh@brampton.ca>; City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Against High Density Townhouses 
  
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
  
Hello Gentlemen  
  
I am deeply concerned that the parcel of land behind my house at 36 Peacekeeping Court 
Brampton L6P 4H1 is being turned into a High-Density Townhouse project.  
Originally a notice was placed on Gordon Randle Drive that the above-mentioned parcel of land 
is going to have 18 new estate homes. 
Me and my family are totally against the project and highly voice disdain for the Townhome 
project. It will affect traffic, increase noise, and lower the prices of the homes near it. 
Please put a stop to this utter nonsense. I am very disappointed at the matter.  I hope this project 
does not go ahead as Townhouses, but I will only support individual homes for construction. 
Thank you  
  
Regards 
Harvinder Dhiman  
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